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3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 
 
 

December 9, 2020 

 

 

Jay Andrews 

OCEANIT 

828 Fort Street Mall, Suite 600 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

FAX: (808) 531-3177 

 

Hi Jay, 
 
Seems like fax is the best way to get in touch with you. 
 
My initial inquiry with OCEANIT back in October was regarding the prospect of creating 
a THC saliva test that could rapidly detect acute cannabis use in the workplace. 
 
With the growing interest in legalizing the recreational use of cannabis in Hawaii I 
believe that the need for such a test will be increasing. 
 
I know you are all busy with getting FDA approval for your SARS-CoV-2 rapid test, but I 
was hoping to get an update on my inquiry when you can. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
 
Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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